

OLCGA

Issue No 1 December 2022

Latest News and Updates from the County

Welcome to the OLCGA Executive

At our recent AGM new officers were elected and we are delighted that they volunteered.



Above is Caroline Pearce from Frilford Heath who is our recently appointed Vice Captain & 2nd Team Captain. Below is Clare Dodds from Henley who has taken on the role of Seniors' Team Captain.





Linda Fisher from The Wychwood has joined us as County Secretary.

The full list of 'Officers' and their contact details are on our website www.olcga.org.uk under 'About Us'.



Junior Captains 2023

From the left, we have good friends, Megan Bishop from The Wychwood and Ellie Mitchell from Kirtlington, who have been appointed joint Junior Captains for the season ahead. Good luck to them both and all the Oxfordshire girls in 2023.

If you have junior girls in your Club who are interested in playing county golf please let Alison Weir, our County Junior Organiser know. Contact her at cjo.olcga@gmail.com.

.... and more new Officers

You may know Dawn Tucker already from her role as Junior Competition Secretary. There will now be one H&C within the County and Dawn, from Tadmarton Heath, will look after all sections. She will need some help, so if anyone is interested in lending a hand, please get in touch. Contact compsec.olcga@gmail.com.

Susie Hogben from Drayton Park is also familiar to us all. She has been a loyal Club Delegate for many years and is now our Vets' Captain in charge of friendly matches. Susie will be asking Club Delegates to let her know if any member is interested in playing in these better-ball matches. The dates and venues are on our website www.olcga.org.uk under 'Team Events' and then 'Seniors'.

OLCGA Competitions 2023

Our full Fixture List for 2023 will soon be issued and we hope you will join us for the competitions we organise. You can find out more about these on our website and enter online from the beginning of January.

Studley Wood is hosting our Championships on the 12th,13th & 14th April for the County & Mid-silver players and on the 25th & 28th April for the Bronze.

The Spring 3-ball Alliance will be held at Kirtlington on Wednesday 10th May and OLCGA are hosting the Midlands South Seniors' Championships at North Oxford on the 7th June.

Witney Lakes is the venue for the County Shield next year. If you enjoy foursomes and are happy to play 27 holes, make a note of the date. It is on Wednesday 28th June.

The Autumn 3-ball Alliance is on Monday 11th September at The Wychwood, and the Centenary Trophy is again at Badgemore Park on Sunday 17th September.

Your County Needs You



Sarah Hillas from Henley is our County Captain and wants to hear from you if you have a handicap index of 12 and below. No matter if you are a junior player or adult, she hopes you will come along to our County squad

team sessions and coaching which can lead to representing the County in matches. You can contact Sarah at countycaptainolcga@gmail.com

If you are over 50, with a handicap index of below 10 and wish to play in the Seniors' league matches, Clare will be delighted to get a message from you. Contact Clare at cvdodds@yahoo.co.uk